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   43.03   Computer Information Technology: Introductory      

Level: Transfer 

SPC Courses: 

CGS1070 CGS1100

Academic Requirements: Work Requirements:
       

1. Master's degree in computer science 
      Or

2. Master's degree with at least 18 
graduate semester hours in any 
combination of the following subject 
areas:  

computer information systems, computer
science, computer technology, computer
engineering, electrical engineering, 
information security management, 
information systems, information 
technology, management information 
systems, educational technology, 
instructional technology 
      Or

3. Master's degree with at least 18 
graduate semester hours in any 
combination of the following subject 
areas:  

computer information systems, computer
science, computer technology, computer
engineering, electrical engineering, 
information security management, 
information systems, information 
technology, management information 
systems, educational technology, 
instructional technology

9 of the 18 graduate semester hours in 
the following subject areas: business 
administration, management, library 
science, information studies. 

       
None 


